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Continuing Airworthiness
GalaxyAerospace :

Management Office Memo

To: All Engineering, CAMO Staffs & Operator.
From: CAMO

CC: Quality Assurance Staffs

Issue: 25 July 2019

Subject: Bell Textron Helicopter General Information Letter — FreeFlight Systems Service Information
Letter — Software Update

Dear All,

New General Information Letter release by Bell Textron Helicopter to ensure complete distribution
on FreeFlight System Service Information Letter regarding GPS week number rollover.

Kindly refer Bell Textron Helicopter IL-GEN-19-143 in GAM Server for your acknowledgement.
Thank You.

Zaty Nadhira Binti Mohamed Zuhari
Continuing Airworthiness Managem M MM&UXQY
25 July 2019




